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From the desk of Brian "Koop" Kooperman

     I am writing this note to everyone on International Camp T-Shirt Day.

So many of our campers & staff members from all over the world have 

been wearing a BSC shirt and posting the pictures online. It’s very cool to

see how extensive the BSC reach is.

     When re-enrollment opened this Fall, I spoke with many of you about

camp, and how it has impacted your child. It is always special for me to 

hear that our campers are coming home as more confident and grown

up young men while also improving in their major sport. That is why 

Bridgton Sports Camp was founded.

     Now, through social media, we can stay in touch even further and see

campers successes. Many have made their school, town & rec league 

teams and have won tournaments around the country. We ask that you

please continue to share these stories with us!   

     Since session 2 ended in August, we have been busy preparing for

Summer 2018. You will read about a few updates and events in this 

newsletter. As most of you know, almost all of our new families come

from referrals. We have few spots remaining in certain age groups. If

you know someone who is considering camp for this summer please have

them contact our office asap. You will receive $300 credit towards this 

summer for referring a new family. 

     As you begin to prepare for camp please call or email anytime with

questions that come up. We are counting down the days until camp 

begins.

Koop
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Dear BSC Families,

Wishing you all a happy & a healthy new year

All The Best,
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STAFF CORNER
Hey Guys, 
Just wanted to take the time to thank Koop, the 
counselors, and most importantly, the campers 
for an unforgettable first year at camp. You all 
gave me one of the best summers I could ever 
imagine. It took no time at all to feel welcomed 
and comfortable with everyone. As for me I 
recently became the Head Coach for my old 
high school's JV Hockey team, and the 
offensive coach for the Varsity team. I've still 
been reporting the weather over here in the 
Midwest. St. Louis doesn't have many Nimbo- 
Stratus clouds compared to Bridgton, 
unfortunately. I am doing well and hope 
everyone else is too. I'm missing camp and all 
of you more than I thought I could. 
Coach/Weatherman - Steven Kinnsion 

I can not believe how quickly time has gone by. It seems like just 
yesterday we were all together at BSC, playing games, making 
friends, and having lots of laughs. As soon as camp ended I 
went to Ithaca, NY, for the start of preseason training for my 
collegiate field hockey team. My field hockey season is now over 
and I am busy with both school work and working as an athletic 
training student for the women’s gymnastic team. I am training 
for my first half marathon which will run with my sisters and 
cousins in February in Orlando, Florida. 
As I watch the leaves change color and the days get shorter and 
the nights colder, I think about next summer when we will have 
more victorious Sea Dogs games, lots of basketball games with 
Koop against the campers, some of Ruth’s famous sriracha- 
mayo sauce, and of course- being back in beautiful Maine with 
my favorite people in the world. 
Shelby :) 

Hey everyone! 
To start things off, I just want to thank everyone in the BSC 
community, from parents to the counselors and 
administration and especially the campers, for another 
awesome summer at camp. After the summer, I headed back 
to Palm Beach, Florida where I started training for my 
football season and got ready for another school year. In 
football, I am the kicker! I was recently chosen as a finalist 
for the Lou Groza High School Kicker of The Year award 
where I live. This winter, I will play basketball and in the 
spring I will run track. I cannot wait until summer 2018! It is 
hard to believe this will be my eighth summer, but each year 
seems to get better and better. Lets all work hard this 
school year, and in our sports, and carry that momentum 
and energy to camp next summer. 
Looking forward to seeing everyone! 
Lowell Carr 

Hey Guys - Since camp ended in early August, 
I’ve accepted a job coaching basketball at a 
private prep high school in Bethel, Maine 
called Gould Academy. We have some very 
talented players and play all throughout New 
England. We play in the NEPSAC (New 
England Prep School Athletic Conference) in 
the AA division which is highly competitive 
and filled with dozens of division one athletes. 
I work in the admissions office on top of 
coaching hoops. As I write this we won our 
first scrimmage by 40 and are anxious to start 
the regular season when we return from 
break! 
Logan 



twitter.com/bridgtoncamp instagram.com/bridgtonsports/ facebook.com/bridgtoncamp/

Winter 2018

BRIDGTONSPORTSCAMP.COM - WINTER: P.O. Box 82 • Gladwyne, PA 19035 • 866.283.5943 • info@bridgtonsportscamp.com

Florida Reunion!

We use all of these social media outlets to stay in touch all year! 

Parent Reminders
All 2018 camp forms are 

now available in your 
CampMinder account (this 
can be accessed under the 
"current families" tab on 

the website).
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